
Noel Holcomb, Commissloner

Georgia Department of Natural Resources

Historic Preservation Division
W. Ray Luce, Division Director and Deputy State Historic Preservation Officer

34 Peachtree Street, NW, Suite 1600, Atlanta, Georgia 30303-2316
Telephone (404) 656-2140 Fax (404) 657-1040 htto://www.ciashpo.orp

June 10, 2008

Louise Lund, Branch Chief
Projects Branch I
Division of License Renewal
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
United Sates Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001
Attn: J.P. LUous
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RE: Vogtle Electric Generating Plant, Units I and 2

License Renewal Application Review
Burke County, Georgia
-HP-080429-007

Dear Ms. Lund:.

The Historic Preservation Division (BPD) has received documentation regarding the above
referenced undertaking. Our comments are offered to. assist the United States Nuclear Regulatory
Commission (NRC) in complying with the provisions of Section 106 of the National Historic
Preservation Act of 1966, as amended (NHP'A).

Based on the information provided in the April 2008 draft report entitled Generic Environmental
Impact Statement for License Renewal of Nuclear Plants, Supplement 34, Regarding Vogtle Electric
Generating Plant, Units 1 and 2, HPD concurs with the findings of this document concerning impacts to
historic properties. Specifically, HPD concurs with NRC's determination that the undertaking will have
no adverse effect to historic properties.

If we may be of further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact Elizabeth (Betsy) Shirk,
Environmental Review Coordinator, at (404) 651-6624, or Michelle Volkema, Environmental Review
Specialist, at (404) 651-6546.

Sincerely,

Karen Anderson-Cordova
Unit Manager,
Planning and Local Assistance
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cc: Anne S. Floyd, Central Savannah River Area RDC
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